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St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 
 

Thursday, Oct 17th  

PTG Meeting 6:30pm  

Friday, Oct 18th  

Student of the Month  

Oct 21st – 25st  

Red Ribbon Week   

Friday, Oct 25th  

Picture Day Re-take  

Coffee Chat 8am-9am 

Wednesday, Oct 30th  

No School Mass  

Thursday, Oct 31st  

Junior High Social  

TK-5th Halloween Carnival 

TK-5th Class parties  

Noon Dismissal  

 
Dear Shamrock Family, 
 
 
Do you have a gift or talent to share? Do you have a passion or hobby that you 
would care to share with others? If so, you are in luck, as we need YOUR help! 
For the second year running, I am really trying to offer the opportunity of 
various after school clubs which our students could join, for a minimal cost, to 
enhance and extend their learning experience at St. John. I am inquiring as to if 
any parents/grandparents are interested in leading an afterschool club for our 
students, in return for service hours?  
 
The clubs could range in variety- from cooking, reading, gardening, to dance 
and beyond and would ideally be held for about an hour, one to two days per 
week, for a four to six week stint (between January 7th –April 2nd). In order to be 
eligible to moderate a club, all you would need is to have completed your online 
safe environment training and have received fingerprint clearance.  Please email 
Ms. Child by November 1st if you are interested in moderating a club!  
 
In your email, please share with Ms. Child the following: 

• Type of club interested in moderating 
• Number of students ideal to join 
• Age range/grade level of students ideal to join 
• Materials needed for the club/participants 
• Meeting dates/times within the January 7th-April 2nd time frame (Mon & 

Fri not recommended)  
 
Thank you for considering, as I feel this could be a wonderful opportunity for 
our students!  
 
 
Attentively, 
Ms. Paige Child  
pchild@csdo.org  
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REMINDER  
Parent Coffee Chat will be 
held on October 25th  
from 8am-9am in the 
Community Meeting 
Room (next to the gym). 
This is a perfect 
opportunity to speak with 
other parents and also get 
your questions answered 
by some of our faculty 
members. 
 
Bell Schedule  
 
10:05 -10:25 K-2 Recess 

10:40 -10:55 3-8  Recess 

11:50 - 12:30 K-2 Recess  

12:10-12:30   K-2 Lunch  

12:15- 12:30 3-8  Lunch   

12:30 – 12:55 3-8 Recess  

 

Interested in Joining the  
SJCS Facebook group for 
parents?  
How to join:  

1. Search “Parent/ 
Teachers” on your 
Facebook search bar  

2. Request to join the 
group 

3. That’s it! Within a few 
days, you will be 
added to the group.  

If you have any questions 
please email 
info@sjcsedu.org 
 
 
 

 

 

Hello Shamrock Families,  
  
If you have completed your safe environment training and 
your fingerprints have cleared you will receive a yellow 
"fast pass" that will make your entry into the school 
much faster, especially on high traffic days like Halloween.  As 
you know, all visitors must have cleared fingerprints and an 
updated safe environment certificate in order to enter the 
building.  If you bring your yellow fast pass for school-wide 
party days you can go to the fast pass line to sign in.  If you do 
not bring your yellow fast pass you will go to the regular line 
and office staff will make sure you have met the requirements 
to enter the building.  All visitors MUST CHECK IN AT THE 
OFFICE.  
  
Keep your yellow fast pass with you all year for quick entry 
into the school! 
 

Attention Shamrock Families! 
Safe Environment retraining on VIRTUS has changed! Moving 
forward, volunteers will not have to retrain on the schools 
three-year cycle, but will have to train on their own three-year 
cycle. Emails for retraining will come 
from system@virtus.org and will be sent 30 days before you 
are due to retrain. The email will contain prompts and links to 
your recertification course. There is no need to create a new 
account.	
 

   
A New Way To Pay For SCRIP! 
Starting this week families will be able to place SCRIP orders 
online and pay with a credit card! For information on 
registering on ShopWithScrip.com please email asire@csdo.org 
Important details about this new payment option: 
·      Credit card types: Visa and Mastercard are accepted. 
·      Rebates: The rebate is not impacted – Families, and St. John 
Catholic School, still earn the same amount. 
·      Purchases: A  2.6% fee is added to a family’s order total each 
time they pay with a credit card. Credit card payments will be 
processed immediately. 
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Purchase your tickets before September 30th and be entered to win 
the FREE DRINKS bracelet! 

St. John PTG 

Casino Night 
 

Saturday, October 19, 2019 
6pm-10pm 

Roulette, Craps, Black Jack 
Card games, Dominos, Life Size Jenga 

Texas Hold ‘em Tournament (additional $50) 
Seating is limited for the Poker Tournament (10 person max) 

 

$35* PER PERSON INCLUDES: 
entry, $100 chips, raffle ticket, dinner and dancing 

(additional chips can be purchased at the event) 
 

This is a 21+ Event 
 

This event will sell out, so grab your tickets soon! 
 
Name: _____________________________________ 
 
Phone Number : _____________________________ 
 
Child’s Name ________________ Grade ____ 
 

____ tickets @ $35 = _____ 
____ tickets @ $85* = _____ 
(*includes $35 ticket + Texas Hold ‘em entry) 

Checks made payable to SJCS 
 







 
SEPTEMBER 2019 
 

SCRIP ORDER 2019 - 2020   Family Name____________________________________           
      Name & Grade of oldest child ______________________ 

****Orders Due by October 24, 2019.  

Please refer to www.shopwithscrip.com for a 

complete list of participating vendors. 

 

 
 

Payment must be included with this form.  Make checks payable to St. John Catholic School 
 Turn completed forms to School Office or send back in with your student.  

Orders will be ready in about 1 week.   
 

□ Cash   □ Check # _________________________  
 

Orders Due by THURSDAY, September 26, 2019 10:00 AM.  
Get a head start on 2019-2020 fundraising! 

TOTAL $ 
□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	the	school	office								□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	SEP	
□			Please	send	home	Scrip	Order	with	eldest	child	
 

Purchased By (please print) ________________________________________Phone # ___________________________ 

I understand that Scrip is like cash and St. John Catholic School is not responsible if your Scrip order is lost or stolen. 

Signature                     Date              

Entertainment % $ QTY Net $ 
Century Theaters 4% $25   
Century Theaters Single 
Admit 

8.5% $11   

Gas % $ QTY Net $ 
Arco 

1.5% $50   
2.5% $250   

76 1.5% 
$25   
$100   

Shell  1.5% 
$50   
$100   

Grocery % $ QTY Net $ 
Lucky/Savemart 2% 

$25   
$100   

Safeway 4% 
$25   
$100   

Smart & Final 3% 
$25   
$100   

Target 2.5% 
$25   
$100   

Sprouts Farmers Market 5% 
$25   
$100   

Fast Food/Restaurant % $ QTY Net $ 
Applebee’s 8% $25   
Chipotle 10% $10   
IHOP 8% $25   
Olive Garden 8% $25   

Starbucks Coffee 7% 
$10   
$25   

Retail % $ QTY Net $ 

Amazon.com 2.25% 
$25   
$100   

Old Navy 14% 
$25   
$100   

Macy’s 10% 
$25   
$100   

Marshall’s/TJ Maxx 7% $25   
Ross 8% $25   

Dick’s Sporting Goods 8% 
$25   
$100   

Walgreens 5% 
$25   
$100   

Write In Orders** (use back side of form if needed) % $ QTY Net $ 
     

     

     

     

     

     

http://www.shopwithscrip.com


Red Ribbon Week 

 
 
MONDAY-​ “Use Your Head, Wear Red” 
Attire:  Wear red with free dress bottoms. 
 
 
TUESDAY-​ “Our Future is Bright When We Stay Away From 
Drugs”  
Attire:  Dress for your future job, future high school, or future 
college. 
 
 
WEDNESDAY-​ “Be a Cool Guy, Don’t Get High”  
Attire: Wear your uniform. 
 
 
THURSDAY-​ “Drugs are Wack, Let’s Go Back” 
Attire:  Wear clothes from at least one decade ago (i.e 1990, 1980, 
1970.......etc). 
 
FRIDAY-​  “Blackout Drugs”  
Attire: Wear black (i.e black shirt and free dress bottoms). 



Already have an account? Sign in

SIGN UP FOR FREE

NO MORE CLIPPING

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

SEE HOW AT
BTFE.COM

EARN CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL
 NO MORE CLIPPING. ALL YOU NEED IS YOUR SMARTPHONE.

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS:

You can find Box Tops on hundreds of 
products throughout the store.

Use the app to snap a photo of your 
receipt within 14 days of purchase.

You do not need to clip or send Box Tops labels to school.

Box Tops earnings are identified and 
automatically updated at BTFE.com.

The NEW and improved Box Tops mobile app uses 
state-of-the-art technology to scan your store 
receipt, find participating products and instantly 
add Box Tops to our school's earnings online.

LOOK FOR 
THE NEW 
LABEL:

© General Mills

SEE PRODUCTS & LEARN MORE ABOUT 
THE BOX TOPS APP AT BTFE.COM

RECEIPT

BUY
BOX TOPS PRODUCTS

SCAN
YOUR RECEIPT

Traditional Box Tops clips are being phased out of production but may continue to be found on 
many products throughout the store as packages transition to the new Box Tops labels. You can still 

clip these and send them to school. Please make sure each clip has a valid expiration date.

BOX TOPS CLIPS ON PACKAGES

EARN
CASH FOR OUR SCHOOL

BUY
 BOX TOPS 
 PRODUCTS

CUT
 OUT THE BOX TOP 
 FROM EACH PACKAGE

SEND
 YOUR BOX TOPS
 TO SCHOOL



THE ALL-NEW BOX TOPS IS HERE!
DOWNLOAD THE APP:






